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1.
Purpose

To provide information requested by members of the Hearings Sub-Committee.

2.
Response to Questions

…

1.
Information on overall public expenditure on roading and public transport in the Wellington Region now and over the period covered by the draft Strategy. This was raised by Councillor Turver.  Attached is a note that provides some estimate of public expenditure.

2.
Do the changes to the footpath and pedestrian crossing on the Karori side of the Karori Tunnel have an effect on the proposed Karori or HOV lane?  Asked by Councillor Gibson

They have no material effect.  The proposed lane runs along a substantial part of the main Karori Road and Chaytor Street.

3.
Will the recent work undertaken by the Environment Division on green house gases be incorporated into the Strategy? – Question raised by Councillor Gibson.

The Regional Land Transport Committee considered a number of environmental issues when determining the performance measures and targets.  CO2 emissions were understood to be directly related to overall fuel consumption.  Fuel consumption is included as a performance indicator with a target of no more than a 5% increase by 2004.

3.
Recommendation

That the information be received.
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